## JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH

Parsonage: 402.424.2975 Paul Carpenter, Pastor

E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net Sunday, January 16, 2022

http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org

Sunday School 9:15 AM Worship Service 10:30 AM

Worship in Song

Hymn #66 "To God Be the Glory"

Hymn #67 "The Love of God"

Chorus "One Thing Remains (Your Love Never Fails)"
Chorus "How Deep the Father's Love For Us"

Special Music Children's Choir

Message Paul Carpenter

"Zacharias Prophesies" Luke 1:67-80

Announcements

Closing Song "My Shepherd Will Supply My Need"

## Missionaries of the Week: Garrett & Joanna Schlake

\*I will be co-directing a ski camp in the French Alps this coming February. I do not know how to ski, so we will see how that goes. It is a weeklong ski camp with the focus on evangelism. Please pray that folks will sign-up and be able to come! \*Last month we had our national student conference in central France. The theme was "Witnesses" with a push for evangelism. Despite Covid, many students from around France were able to make it! \*A few of us were able to get together this Thursday for a prayer evening, along with some member of Agape (the French branch of Campus Crusade/Cru). We prayed for each campus, group, and for the friends of our students. \*Honoris also attends the same church as us and sang "Silent Night" in his regional Burundi dialect (Kirundi)! Joanna and I were so proud of him, especially since only a year ago I he would have been too timid to do something like that! Joanna and I also played an ethnically diverse Mary and Joseph. \*Pray that the students groups would not get complacent: One group is having trouble inviting non-Christian and the Christians are becoming inconstant. The numbers are still good, but the inconsistent attendance hurts solid relationships from forming. Please pray for good weather! After a cold month of cloudy rainy weather every day, students start making it a reason to not come, and it also affects the general mood of everyone in the group. \*We had a great trip in the U.S.! It was great being with you all for two Sundays and Joanna really appreciated how welcoming you all were! The trip was extended one week because of Covid, but we made it back to France! \*Thank you all so much for your prayers and support!

## Evening Service 7:00 PM

Message Paul Carpenter
"Days Five and Six of the Creation Week"
Genesis 1:20-31

This week pray for the *FEBC BOARD OF DIRECTORS*. PRAY for productive board meetings and preparation for Connect22 in July. PRAY for wisdom during the budget process – that the budget proposal will reflect the vision of FEBC. PRAY that our planned live meetings would not be disrupted by COVID restrictions and other factors. PRAISE God for providing needed directors and commission members!

<u>Awana</u> continues this Wednesday, January 19 from 6:30-7:45 PM. It is Indoor Snow Carnival Night. T&T kids will say Review Section 2.8; leaders teach 3.1 and 3.2.

<u>Q&A Bible Study</u> continues this **Wednesday**, **January 19** from **6:45-7:45 PM** at the Legion Hall. Please bring finger foods.

The **Bible Study on Dispensationalism** will continue this **Thursday**, **January 20**.

Ladies, we are going to switch out the Kitchen Committees for 2022. Sign up soon on the sheet on the table in the foyer if your name is not already on the list.

The <u>JBC Annual Meeting</u> will be next week on **Monday**, **January 24**, at **7:00 PM**.

Please take time to sign the cards on the table in the foyer. Thanks!

**COMING SOON!** We will be having a **Sweetheart Banquet** on **Saturday, February 19, 6:00 PM.** Tickets are \$15 ea. or \$25 per couple and will be available soon.

Ladies, please save this date, Thursday, March 31, 6:00-8:00 PM, for a **Spring Fling!** Details to follow soon!

Today's Nursery Attendants: Jan 16 – Melissa Schultis Julia

Jan 23 – Dominique Clay Fischer Jan 30 – Kelli Heidemann Josiah

Feb 6 – Robin Drewes Natalie Feb 13 – Denise Carpenter Bridgett